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30" March, 2017
The Licensing Section,
Municipal Buildings,
Earle Street,

Crewe,
CW1 2BJ

Dear Sir/Madam

Planning Application — Orange Tree Bar and Grill Ltd (operated by Parogen
Group) Licence change at The Boar’s Head

I wish to register my objection to the above mentioned planning application on the
following grounds:

The Boar’s Head is located in the countryside with low background noise particularly
at night. The introduction of amplified music will definitely have a detrimental effect
on background noise. I think it would be appropriate to check on existing noise levels
and agree what increase would be acceptable before a change to the licence is
approved.

I live nearby and have previous experience of the use of unauthorised amplified music
at the Boar’s Head late in the evening, up to 12.30pm — lam. The noise kept my
family awake and I personally contacted the manager to complain.

I believe that uncontrolled permission to use live or amplified music could lead to a
serious noise nuisance. This applies not only to the music itself, but also to late night
customers exiting the premises and starting cars, slamming doors etc, something
which would be inevitable if licensing hours are extended to midnight.

If any alteration is made to the licensing of this establishment it would be useful to
consider restrictions on the number of occasions live or amplified music could be
used, and a commitment from The Paragon Group to abide by any limitations

imposed.

Yours faithfully,



